
 

 

III - V Block  
PCOR/2023-24/C00157        Date: 18.01.2024 

Dear Parent, 

Assalamualaikum. 

This is to inform you that as part of Cubs and bulbuls activity, enrolled students of III-V 

Block will be taken to “Hyderabad Botanical garden” Kothaguda, Kondapur for 

observation of garden activity on  Saturday 20.1.2024 .Students will be taken to the venue 

by the school transport. Parents should pick them back from school at 12:30 pm 

Timings will be 8:00 am to 12:00 pm .Kindly ensure your child is present on the day. 

Note: 

 Students should be properly dressed in Cubs and Bulbuls uniform with the school ID 

card. 

 Students should carry their activity book, a small bag with snacks and water bottle. 

 Kindly send the consent form filled by  Friday  19.1.2024 

Regards  

  HM 

 

             

**************************************************************************** 

Consent form 
 

 

I____________________________ parent/guardian of __________________________ 

studying in grade_________________ is willing to send my child to the “Hyderabad Botanical 

garden” Kothaguda, Kondapur for observation of garden activity on Saturday 20.1.2024   

 

Date:_____________                           Signature of  parent:____________________ 
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